Sample School Board Election News Release

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
CONTACT INFO

Vote in your local school board election on November 2!

LOCATION– School board elections are on Tuesday, November 2, 2021. Local voters will head to the polls to elect (insert number) community members to the board of education for the (insert school district name). We encourage everyone to take this opportunity to learn more about what’s happening in Iowa schools and get out and vote on November 2. 

Candidates are running for four-year terms on the board. The candidates are:
(List them here)

Learn more about them at (insert URL).

Polls will open at 7 a.m. and close at 8 p.m. 

Polling places in our community: 
(List them here)

For more information about voting or about absentee voting, please contact the county auditor at (insert phone number here).


###
